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PR#425 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

MOHW Warns of Fake Message in Circulation 
 

Belmopan, August 24, 2021. 1:45 p.m.  
  
The Ministry of Health & Wellness is aware of a message in circulation on 
social media. The public is advised to disregard the message, which is not 
from the Government of Belize and contains the below text: 
 
“Apply for the Covid-19 Relief Fund Provided by the Federal Government. 
Hurry Up, It takes few seconds to apply. Don’t miss this opportunity.”  
 
COVID-19 positive patients continue to receive support through the Ministry 
of Health & Wellness’ Food Assistance Program, which provides a one-time 
food package with basic food items to assist families. For more information 
on the program, call 613-6703 or 613-6582 during regular work hours. 
 
Ends  


